Townsend, Erle

From: Chris Fisher <cjfisher1994@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 9:52 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Absolutely not. The Govt’s place is not to cause consumers to buy products through legislation limiting our choices.
What are you thinking? Public outcry will be far more than you are anticipating if you pass this legislation.

| recommend you don’t.

Chris Fisher
4 Perennial Way
Scarborough

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




